
In September, you will be in Anning Class. 

Our class is named after Mary Anning 

Mrs Bartaby will be your class teacher. 

 

 

All about me! 

Mrs Bartaby 

 

Hi, I am Mrs Bartaby and I will be your new class teacher in 
Anning Class when you move up to Year 2 in September. I 
have spoken to your class teacher to find out all about you! 
I’m excited that I will be able to help you settle into our school 
and make new friends. The rest of the class are looking 
forward to you joining us. 

Just so you know a little bit about me here are some facts: 

 

 

 

 

I hope you all have a lovely summer and I am really looking 
forward to getting to know you in September!  

  

Favourite: 

• Colour - Pink 
• Animal - Penguin 
• Story – The Gruffalo’s 

Child by Julia Donaldson 
• Beach – Fistral. 

 

Dislikes: 

• Food - Mushrooms. 
• Animal – Spiders 


